
Greensborough Primary School 

 

Media Consent Form 
 

Throughout the year, our school may use photos of students, their first names, and/or 

samples of their work in our school newsletter; our social media pages; or to appear 

on our school website. 

Please note, very occasionally we would contact parents/guardians for a separate 

authority for your child to appear on television or to be mentioned or interviewed on radio. 

Prior to any of these activities taking place, the consent of parents must be 

obtained.   

Please circle YES or NO in the table below to indicate your consent to the following: 

 I, ______________________________________ (Parent/Guardian’s Full Name), hereby 

consent to ___________________________________ (Student’s Full Name) details appearing 

in the following media sources: 

Type Photo First Name Work Sample Interview 

School 

Newsletter 
YES NO YES NO YES NO YES NO 

School 

Website 
YES NO YES NO YES NO YES NO 

School Social 

Media 

Platforms 

YES NO YES NO YES NO YES NO 

Television YES NO YES NO YES NO YES NO 

Radio YES NO YES NO YES NO YES NO 

 

 

 

Signed: 

__________________________________ 

Dated: 

      /       /2023 

ADDITIONAL COMMENT: 


